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April 1, 2015 

              

             Re : ENGINEERING  CHANGE NOTICE (ECN) 

 

              

             Dear customer, 

 

             Noritake would like to announce the discontinuation of two existing products and 

             introduce the replacement products as below; 

              

          

             Description of change: 

 

                 GU140X16G-7000                                    GU140X16G-7000B 

 

    

                 GU140X16J-7000                                     GU140X16J-7000B  

 

 

             Reason for change: 

 

                Reviewed the circuit of PCB because of the discontinuation in electronic components 

 

 

             Data sheet:   

 

                Per attached. 

 

 

             If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 

   

             Sincerely, 

 

 

             Yoshikazu (Jeff) Ito 

             Branch Manager 

             Chicago Branch 

             yito.ele@noritake.com 


